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April 8, 2016 

 

 

To: All Participating Plan Employers 

 Service Employees International Union Local 105 Health & Welfare Fund 

 

Re: New Administrator Effective May 1, 2016 

 

Effective May 1, 2016, the Service Employees International Union Local 105 Health & 

Welfare Fund will be administered by Welfare & Pension Administration Service, Inc. 

(WPAS).  WPAS will assume responsibility for billing contributing employers and 

reconciling payments among other duties determined by the Board of Trustees.  All 

participants covered by the Trust have been notified of the change in administration offices. 

 

Please Notify All Affected Personnel Within Your Company 

 

 

In the weeks to come, you will receive additional information from WPAS with regards to 

your monthly remittance reporting forms. As of May 1, 2016, you may contact  

Coleen Kincannon at (844) 700-SEIU (7348), ext. 3313.  If you have questions before May 

1, 2016, please contact ATPA at (800) 547-1314. 

 

Enclosed is a copy of the letter mailed to all Plan Participants notifying them of the new 

Trust Administrator.  

 

The Trustees are making every effort to minimize disruption to the employers and Plan 

participants. We appreciate your help and look forward to working with you. 

 

 

Board of Trustees 

Service Employees International Union Local 105 Health & Welfare Fund 

 
Enclosures 
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